Agerda 16 h)

Milly Southworth

20/02/25

From:

Sent:

To: Subject: Living Wage Foundation <info@livingwage.org.uk>

06 February 2025 14:20 Camilla Southworth

Click here to view this message in a browser window.



Dear Camilla,

I'm writing to thank you for your support of the real Living Wage as an accredited employer, and to share an update about your accreditation fees.

From 1st April 2024, we will be increasing our accreditation fees by the rate of inflation. Your fee this year will be £141. This will apply for all accredited Living Wage Employers. This increase is necessary to enable our team to continue to strengthen our movement of over 15,000 employers and improve what we can offer our growing network of employers.

Your new fee will be reflected on your next renewal invoice. If you are not already signed up for Direct Debit and would like to do so, you can easily access our secure online portal by clicking on this link: https://pay.gocardless.com/AL0002WWS0MR32.

We would like to thank Torpoint Town Council for your commitment to the real Living Wage. Together we have put over £3.5 billion back into the pockets of the lowest paid workers, and paying a wage that reflects the cost of living has never been more important for workers and their families than amid the current rises to living costs. With millions of workers still not earning a real Living Wage, there is more for us to do, which is only possible with your support.

If you have any questions about the fee increase, please do not hesitate to contact your relationship manager by emailing penny.clark@livingwage.org.uk.

Thank you, as ever, for your continued support and leadership for the Living Wage movement. It has helped to make a difference to the lives of over 475,000 people across the UK.

Katherine Chapman,

Director of the Living Wage Foundation

Ceropo

This is a required notice about changes to your accreditation fees in line with inflation, sent to all accredited employers. You have recieved it as you are the designated primary contact at your organisation, who is responsible for the continuity of your commitment. We want to ensure you are informed about the new accreditation fees in addition to our communications via newsletters, which are only sent to those who opt in.

Living Wage Foundation
Our address is Jacquard Point 1 and 3, Tapestry Way, London E1 2FJ, United Kingdom